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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 
We are delighted to invite you to The Live Final of our joint Music Festival with St. Ignatius College on Wednesday 

31st January 2024 at 6pm at St. Anne’s Catholic High School Upper Site, Oakthorpe Road, Palmers Green, N13 5TY 

where you will have the opportunity to experience the musical talent that exists in both schools.    

 
To ensure participants receive feedback we have secured the attendance of Wendy Kemps, Head of Enfield 

Music Services as our Adjudicator. 

 
We would like to thank all students who submitted entries, the quality was remarkable and it was a real challenge 

to select the finalists. 

 

St. Anne’s finalists include: 

 

•    Y7 Solo:                Vienna Liu 

•    Y9 Ensemble:       Wanda Siwiec, Zion Semuju, Beverly Ofori 

•    Y10 Ensemble:     Esther Okafor, Natalia Maciejewska 

•    Y11 Solo:               Matylda Dudek 

•    Y11 Band:             ‘Unhinged’; Sophia Azarcon, Angel Adeyeye, Wiktoria Fiedura, Isabella Palombo 

•    Y11 Solo:               Cherish Anokye 

•    Y13 Ensemble:      Emily Tasker, Holly Mac Murdie  

 

To secure your free place please book using the link below. It would be amazing to welcome lots of members of 

our school community on the evening to support the students, celebrate their performances and of course to 
enjoy the food, music, wine and soft refreshments available.  

 

http://tinyurl.com/StAMusicFestival 
 

Please note that due to the event taking place after school any student from St. Anne’s wishing to attend to 

support their friends needs to be accompanied by an adult. 

 We really look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 31st January 2024. 

Warm regards, 

 
 

  

Mr B Lukosius  
Teacher in Charge of Music  
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